
Contact Information 
 
Crieff Seventh-day Adventist Church 
Gwydyr Road 
Crieff 
PH7 4BS 
 
Church website          www.crieffadventist.org.uk 
 
 
Minister 
Pastor Bernie Holford 
Telephone (office)      01764 653257 
Telephone (home)      01764 653275 
Mobile        07968 690706 
Email               bernie@sdascotland.com 
 
 
Elders 
Mrs Eleri Dutton      01764 681408 
Miss Ruth Farrer      01764 652611 
Mr Stephen Peacock      01764 681348 
Pastor Robin Riches      01764 655955 
 
 
Prayer Ministries Link 
Mrs Lamorna Riches      01764 655955 
 
 
Church Bulletin 
Mrs Christine Bauwens      01360 550845 
Email          christine@gbmarineart.com 
 
Would you like to prepare for baptism or develop 
your relationship with God?  Perhaps you would 
like a visit or know of someone who is unwell or in 
need of a visit for any reason.  Please speak with 
the Minister or one of the Elders. 

Sabbath Services 
 
Prayer Group     9.30am 
Song Service     9.45am 
Sabbath School                 10.00am 
Worship Service                11.15am 
 
Lead Elder for May  Miss Ruth Farrer 
 
 
Sunset Times for Crieff 
 
Today      9.54pm 
Friday 7 June                10.02pm 
Friday 14 June                10.08pm 
Friday 21 June                 0.11pm 
 
 
June Preaching Plan 
 
Sabbath 1 June          Mr Anthony Keough 
Sabbath 8 June                Pastor Bob Rodd 
Sabbath 15 June           Pastor David Hatch 
 
 
This Week at a Glance 
 
This afternoon   Adventurer Club 
            Intelligent Design Seminar (online) 
Sunday AM    Hearts & Hands 
 PM            Ladies Crafternoon 
         ADRA Scottish Challenge, Edinburgh 
Tuesday           Tuesday Inspiration 
Wednesday     Tracing the Footsteps of Jesus 
Sabbath                Sabbath Services 
           Health Expo, MacRosty Park, Crieff 

 

  Welcome to Crieff 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  WORSHIP SERVICE 
  11.15am – 1 June 2013 

 
 
 Invocation            Psalm 95:1 
 
 Hymn NAH 232            We Love the Place 
 
 Story Time 
 
 Hymn 507          Who Is on the Lord’s Side 
 
 Sermon          God’s Maths 
 
 Songs of Praise 
 
 Offering 
 
 Prayers 
 
 Hymn NAH 616  O Jesus I Have Promised 
 
 Benediction 
 
  

 



Welcome to our church where we hope you will 
enjoy our Sabbath worship today. The Lord’s 
presence is in this place; let us all be reverent 
before Him. Mr Anthony Keough will share God’s 
Word with us this morning. 
 
You are invited to enjoy refreshments in the 
Church Hall after the service. 
 
Bring-and-Share Fellowship Lunch today in the 
Church Hall.  All visitors are most welcome to 
share what we have. 
 
Tuesday Inspiration – Prayer and Bible Study.  
Scottish Mission Office at 7.30pm. 
 
Tracing the Footsteps of Jesus – Wednesday at 
7.00pm in the Scottish Mission Office. 
 
Intelligent Design Seminar – online today at 3pm.  
This seminar is being streamed live from 
Stanborough Park Church this afternoon.  Prof 
John Walton of St Andrews University and Dr 
Alistair Noble of the Intelligent Design Unit will be 
presenting a scientific and compelling argument as 
to why life must have been designed by our 
omniscient God. To watch online, connect to 
www.livestream.com/stanboroughparkchurch 
 
Hearts and Hands – the next workshop is on 
Sunday morning, 2 June at 10am in the Church 
Hall.  All are welcome. 
 
Adventurers Club – this afternoon at 3pm in the 
Church Hall.  Tomorrow, the Adventurers will meet 
at the Church at 10.30am.  Shirley and the children 
will be buying plants for the church grounds. 
 

Adventist Health Expo – MacRosty Park, Crieff on 
Sabbath 8th June, 12 noon – 4pm.  As part of the 
annual Picnic in the Park event, Crieff Church will 
be involved in outreach through health.  
Volunteers are still needed – please contact Pastor 
Holford for more details. 
 
Wardside Home Services – these have now 
finished, but it is important that we don’t forget 
about our members who live there (Christine Hall 
and Ursula Hubbard).  If you have any ideas on 
how to help their Sabbath worship, speak to 
Shirley Froude in the first instance. 
 
Ladies Crafternoon – Sunday 2 June in the Church 
Hall from 2pm – 4pm (free). Crafty ladies are 
invited to attend to learn scrapbooking and card 
making techniques.  Materials and tools supplied, 
but please bring a good pair of sharp scissors, and 
a friend!  Refreshments provided.  Please let Karen 
Holford know if you plan to attend. 
 
Scottish Challenge – Sunday 2 June in Edinburgh.  
This is a major fund raising event for ADRA.  Go 
along and support those who are taking part!  
Check www.challengescotland.com for details. 
 
CATH Food Bank – if you have any spare tins or 
packets in your kitchen cupboards, don’t forget to 
put them in the CATH food bank in the kitchen. 
 
Perthshire Women’s Aid – don’t forget about the 
basket at the back of the church for any spare 
ladies toiletries or small baby items that will help 
make a big difference to those in need. 
 
Church Bulletin – Christine Bauwens is currently 
on holiday, so items for next week’s Bulletin 
should be sent to Angela Logan by the usual 
deadline – Tuesday 6pm. 

Congregational List 2013 – this booklet is now 
available.  One copy per household please.  Any 
spare copies will be placed in the front vestibule. 
 
Youth Supper and Chat - Sabbath evening June 8th 
at 6pm at the Holford's home.  The theme is “How 
to have the best friendships ever!” Come along for 
a pizza and burger supper, and discover the Bible's 
secrets for happy relationships! Please let Karen 
Holford know if you're coming. 
 
For parents of young children – at Crieff Church, 
we have a Parents Room at the back of the church 
which parents with babies and young children can 
use, while still being able to see and hear the 
church service.  A selection of toys and books are 
provided for your use.  If your child is unsettled or 
distressed during the service, please do not feel 
embarrassed by taking them out to this room. 
 
Please make sure that the back row on each side 
of the church is left for the use of parents and 
young children. 
 
If you would like to have a copy of today’s sermon 
on CD, please leave a note of your name and 
today’s date in the Sermon Tapes Box as you leave 
the church.  Your CD will be ready by next Sabbath.  
Contributions of £1 per CD would be appreciated.  
Excess funds from production go to CAP funds. 
 
Please remember that the parking bays within the 
church grounds are for the sole use of the disabled 
and those with mobility problems.  Would all other 
drivers please park on Gwydyr Road or 
surrounding streets. 
 


